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We are against the plan to build an incinerator in Easter Creak on our doorstep as it is going to affect 
the environment and the health of our family and children. 
Our suggestion is to find a more remote place where is no population to be affected. 
We already have to put up with the odours of the nearby waste disposal. 
Building an incinerator within just few kilometres of schools and houses will only make things worse 
for our community.We as Western Sydney residents are not to be considered second class citizens 
and our environment as a dumping ground. 
Is everyone's, including every politician's responsibility is to consider the future and health of the 
next generation,our children's and grandchildren's. 
We can not just concentrate on the present and profit. 
We object to this proposal and please stop this project to go ahead in behalf of our family and our 
community. 

Kind regards, 

The Molnar family 
Csaba,Robert,Erik,Magdolna and Mrs Vinitor Magdalena 


